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Taxation Community 

I have been a member of the Taxation Community Steering Committee since 2022 and have served 
as Chair for the last two years. I would be pleased to continue to serve in the Steering Community 
and contribute to the efforts of the Taxation Community. I am a Member at Miller & Chevalier where 
I center my practice on federal tax controversy matters, representing clients in IRS audits, before IRS 
Appeals, and in litigation. I advise clients on complex issues, particularly those relating to transfer 
pricing. I have experience in the U.S. Tax Court and handling tax refund litigation cases. My practice 
also encompasses advising clients on the resolution of cross-border double taxation disputes through 
the competent authority process and negotiating advance pricing agreements between the IRS and 
other tax authorities. I maintain an active pro bono practice focused on the representation of asylum 
applicants before the USCIS and in court. 

 
 


